
We’re excited to announce that our partnership with Concordia Primary
School in Concordia has helped create a more dynamic learning environment.
Through our ABCD Grant, we’ve funded the installation of two interactive
whiteboards, bringing technology into the classroom and enhancing the
educational experience for 659 learners.

“The new boards are amazing! I can make notes
while teaching, and the children are much more
engaged, especially when we watch subject-
related videos. It has changed the dynamic in the
classroom, particularly in mathematics, where
the school has previously struggled,” - Ms. Chante
Van Wyk, a teacher benefitting from the
whiteboards.

"My grandson passed maths for the first time, and
I believe it’s thanks to the interactive whiteboards
now available in his classroom. I’m deeply grateful
to Kangnas for their support in bringing this
technology to the school, it’s already making a
difference in our children's futures." - Murtal
Thomas, a community member. 

RESOURCES TO EMPOWER TEACHERS AND LEARNERS



On 11 October, representatives from the wind farm and the Department of
Health gathered to celebrate the handover of new signage for five local clinics, a
key milestone in helping them meet Ideal Clinic standards and ensuring high-
quality healthcare for the community.

We partnered with the Namakwa Sports Council
to sponsor a series of exciting local rugby and
netball tournaments. The sponsorship provided
medals, trophies, and prize money to recognise
the dedication and talent of our athletes.

"Sports are key to youth and community
development, fostering teamwork, leadership, and
healthy lifestyles." - Rouchet Daniels.

“The newly installed signage
boards will help these clinics
comply with national healthcare
standards and also improve the
visibility and accessibility of the
facilities for local residents." -
Rouchet Daniels.

kangnascommunityFind out more: 

NEW CLINIC SIGNAGE FOR LOCAL COMMUNITIES

PROMOTING UNITY THROUGH SPORTS

"Proper signage is a key requirement for clinics to achieve this status, but many of
our facilities have struggled to comply due to a lack of funding—until now. 


